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State 4-H Horse Show Cover Design Contest  
 

All 4-H youth may participate in the contest to design the cover of the NH State 4-H Horse Show Program 
Book. This design is also used on State 4-H Horse Show clothing and other materials.  
 

Designs are due via email (preferred) to Mary.Davis@unh.edu or fax to the State 4-H Office (fax number: 603-
862-2157) by Friday, February 19, 2021 or mailed to the address below (do not fold). Please allow at least 10 
days for receipt if mailing.  Late arriving submissions will not be included. Voting will be by secret ballot or 
anonymous survey, and all persons attending the Advisory Committee meeting may vote.  
 

The Design Criteria Are: 
 

    1.  The design should fit on an 8 ½ x 11” plain unlined piece of white paper. Hand drawn or  
 digitally generated designs are acceptable. 
    2.  The design should be a high contrast black and white design. DO NOT use pencil. Pencil does  
 not produce a design with a high enough contrast. 
    3. The design should reflect the total 4-H horse program & not be specific to one  
 breed or riding style. 
    4. The 4-H Emblem or clover must be used in the design and must follow these rules: 

• The 4-H emblem must always appear as a whole and complete emblem.  

• The 4-H emblem cannot be changed in any way.  

• No text or image may be placed over any part of the 4-H emblem.  

• The clover must be upright, and not tipped. 
5.  The submitting member must print their name, age, club, and county on the back of the page or  on a separate 

attached sheet of paper such as a sticky note. 
    6. No copyrighted material may be included; i.e.: Snoopy, Coca-Cola, Minions. 
    7. Designs must be original; tracing another person’s work is not acceptable. Non-copyrighted clip art may be used 

for components of the design. 
    8. Designs must be flat, one-dimensional designs. 
    9.  All NH 4-H members may enter; enrollment in the horse project is not required. Each member may enter up to 

two designs. 
  10. A prize will be presented at the awards ceremony of the State 4-H Horse Show.   
  11. The designs submitted become the property of the New Hampshire 4-H Horse program and  
 by submission of a design authorization is given to use the designs in program promotion.  
 
Label entries with name, age, club, and county of the 4-H member submitting (see 5 above) and submit on or before 
February 19th via fax, mail or email to (do not fold). All entries must be received by February 19th:   
  

       Mary Davis, Program Manager 
 4-H Animal & Agricultural Science 

       Kendall Hall 129 Main St.    
       Durham, NH 03824 

Mary.Davis@unh.edu fax 603-862-2157 
For persons with disabilities requiring special accommodations, contact Mary Davis at (603) 862-2188 or 
mary.davis@unh.edu. For further information on this contest, please contact your county 4-H staff or Mary Davis at 
(603) 862-2188 or mary.davis@unh.edu.       
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